Dear Manhattan College Accepted Student:

Do you have experience working for your high school’s newspaper, yearbook, or literary magazine? If
so, you may be interested and qualified to receive one of Manhattan College’s Quadrangle scholarships.

The Quadrangle is Manhattan College’s weekly student newspaper, published by our students for the
campus community since 1924.

Each year, the College makes available five scholarships of $2,500 per semester, which are awarded to
accepted freshmen students who will spend their four years writing for, editing, producing, and
managing The Quadrangle.

The award is renewable at the end of each semester based upon your performance as a
reporter/newswriter and editorial staff member. You are evaluated according to a “points-for-
performance” rating system. Students who receive the award must also take, during their first three
semesters, a series of three one-credit classes taught by The Quadrangle’s faculty advisor. (You are not
charged tuition for these classes.)

Please understand that this is a highly competitive scholarship. We have only five scholarships to award.
However, if you believe you have the writing, reporting, layout and design, and possibly the photography
background that would make you a viable candidate, we welcome and urge you to apply.

To apply, please submit, via e-mail, a letter expressing your interest in the award and outlining your skills
and qualifications, along with no more than two samples of your work to: Dr. Thom Gencarelli, Chair,
Communication Department (e-mail address: thom.gencarelli@manhattan.edu).

Also, please make sure you include your complete contact information, including a phone number and
e-mail address, so that we can contact you if you are a finalist.

The deadline for applications is no later than Monday, March 20th.
We will review all applications and schedule interviews with the finalists during the College’s Admitted

Students Days, which will take place this year on March 29th, April 5th and April 19th. If you have not
already done so, you may register for an Accepted Students Day by visiting manhattan.edu/ASD

Good luck!
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